
 

 

 
UPDATE – Friday, May 22, 2020 - 9:00 a.m. 

 

JURY SERVICE STARTING MAY 29, 2020 AND AFTER: 

In response to the health concerns raised by the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the 
Orange County Superior Court has suspended all new jury trials through May 28, 2020.  
 

• Jurors with call-in dates beginning the evening of Friday, May 29, 2020 or after, must 
follow the instructions on their postcard summons as your service may be required. 

 

• Jurors who are currently impaneled and sitting on a trial should wait for further 
communication directly from their assigned courtrooms.  

 
 
Jurors that are required to report for jury service, the Orange County Superior Court has 
developed a plan that that puts your health and safety at the center of our priorities.  
 
Reduction in Jurors – We are significantly reducing the number of jurors being asked to 
report for jury service at any one time.  
 
Mandatory Facial Coverings – Employees and members of the public will be required to wear 
facial coverings within the courthouse. 
 
Physical Distancing - We have implemented 6-foot physical distancing policies throughout 
the courthouse with floor and seat guides to assist and remind of physical distancing. 
Elevator use is being restricted to 1-2 users at a time. 
 
Enhanced Sanitation - We have increased the amount of routine cleaning, with a focus on 
high-touch surfaces and common areas including elevators, escalator rails, courtrooms, jury 
assembly rooms and restrooms.  
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